State of Alaska

Department of Environmental Conservation

Village Safe Water Program

555 Cordova Street
Anchorage, AK 99501
john.mcdonald@alaska.cov

October 29, 2024
To: Vendor List

Re: Amendment 1
25-VSW-VOZz-011
Water Treatment Plant Improvements
ITB Due Date: November 7, 2024 @ 2:00 PM AST

The following are vendor questions and the department’s response:

1. Vendor: For the location of the new backwash pump Combo motor starter, the location on drawing
E-102 shows the starter/disconnect to be installed on the southwest wall behind the process piping.
This location will not allow NEC required working clearance in front of the motor starter. May I
propose relocating this motor starter to the short wall between the booster pump skid and the
bathroom door? No additional cost for this relocation.

Department: The motor starter can be relocated to the short wall between the booster pump skid
and the bathroom door as long as National Electrical Code (NEC) rules are met.

2. Vendor: In regards to sheet note #2 on drawing E-102, “Software update for Booster Skid”;
a.  Will the laptop computer and required software be supplied by others to install this upgrade
if required?
b. If No, what software will be required for this upgrade and does this proposal expect the
electrical/ Automation Contractor to include this softwatre purchase in their proposal?

Department: Yes, the software is provided the laptop is not provided. See page 15, Note 2,

in the attachment Voznesenka Water Treatment Plant Issued for Construction Drawings
and specifications.
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John McDonald

finn WeDonald

Procurement Specialist
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